REDERTAKTIEBOLAGET SALLY,
Mariehamn,
10th April, 1956,

Thos, C. Rolland Esq.,
6, Laurence Pountney Hill,
London, E.C.4,

Dear Sir,
m, 8, "Berny" ex "Bergo",

Referring to your letter of the 29th December, 1955 we enclose

1) copy of the letter which we received from Lloyd's Register of
Shipping;

2) copy of a letter from Messrs, Connop Brothers Ltd., showing that
we have ordered two 15 fathom lengths 13" cable;

and under separate cover
3) three copies of the detailed drawing of the lengthening;
4) three copies of the midship section,

We ask you now to take up the matter again with Lloyd's
Register of Shipping and obtain their approval so we can show it for
the Ship Yard which will carry out the work, We cannotyet state the
name of the Ship Yard but if we get the necessary currency permission
it will be Aalborg Vaerft A/S, Aalborg, Denmark,

Yours faithfully,

REDERIAKTIEBOLAGET SALLY,




